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This week we have been learning about the phases of the moon and how and why the moon appears 

differently through a month. I have asked the children to track what phase the moon is currently in 

and when a full moon will appear in the sky .They have been very interested in this learning and it 

would be helpful if you could also encourage them to be curious and look out into the night sky-  

weather permitting of course! 

In art,children have been building skills which will help them draw using perspective .They have 

practised shading ,drawing 3 dimensional shapes and finally they have drawn a street view . 

           

      

REMINDERS:  

• Harvest celebration will be at the church on Monday morning and donations of dry goods 

will be gratefully received – thank you 

• I am encouraging the children to read at least 5 times a week at home ,I check their progress 

every Friday and would be grateful if you could sign your child’s reading record to confirm 

that they have done so .  

• I have talked to the children this week about continuing to practse timestables on TT 

Rockstars as I had noticed that some hadn’t been on it since Year 4 . Mathsletics has also 

been set .  

                                                                                 Mrs Moncrieff  

             THANK YOU  

      We raised £ 171.52  



  

                                                                           

 

 

  

                 

                                   

 

 

 


